Cashmore Early Years Centre



Tel (0117) 3534295
Fax (0117) 9776171
cashmore@bristol-schools.uk
Headteacher Simon Holmes

26/05/2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

As I am sure you are aware the government has announced that all schools will begin to open for children from 1st June.

The Nursery school has been open for children of key workers and some other children in line with government guidelines throughout this lockdown period and continues to be so. All these children will be returning on 1st June.

We have contacted all parents to ascertain who would like their child to return from 1st June so that we are able to plan groups and staffing.

In order to comply with the government guidelines and to reduce the risk of the transmission of the Covid 19 virus, to our very best endeavour and with the knowledge we have available to us, we have had to make a number of significant changes to the school environment and routine.

We have carried out a comprehensive risk assessment which will be published on our website.

If you have indicated to us that you would like your child to return from 1st June we will be in touch with you in the week beginning 1st June to arrange the sessions and times with you. We will by then know if the government has decided whether its 5 key tests have been met and it is safe to welcome more children back into schools.

We will also then be able to share with you the new routines and procedures we have introduced in order to reduce the risk of the spread of infection.

I know this has been a very challenging time for you and your children and we are doing everything we can to ensure a safe and speedy return to some kind of normality.

I wish you all the best of health and really looking forward to seeing you and your children soon.

Yours sincerely

S. Holmes

Simon Holmes Head Teacher